
the NAVIGATOR
a publication by the Center for Careers in Teaching

welcome back, future teachers!
We hope you have had a wonderful summer! For some of you, this is your very first
semester at CSUF while for others, graduation caps and gowns are coming closer
into view. Whether you've been here for a few weeks or a few years, we want to
welcome/re-welcome you to the Center for Careers in Teaching (CCT)! Please
make yourself comfortable in our Center in EC-379 where you can find a cozy study
space, print off an assignment, or grab a quick cup of coffee.  

  
An important mission of the CCT is ensuring you have proper academic advisement
so you may have an efficient pathway toward becoming a teacher. You can schedule
your individualized, thirty-minute advising appointment while you're in our Center
or over the phone at 657.278.7130. Please note: advising appointments will fill up
quickly later this month and all of October.

  
Lastly, we kicked off a brand new program Titan Future Teachers this summer!
Check out pictures below from our kick-off events, read over the mini-description
about the the program, and take note of what to do if this is a community that you
too would like to join...we'd love to have you be a part of this community of
educators!

  
Wishing you a successful fall semester!  
~The Team at the Center for Careers in Teaching

657.278.7130 
 
 
 
 
 

EC 379 
 
 
 
 
 

Mon. - Thur. 8 AM – 5 PM        
 Fri. 8 AM – 4:30 PM 

  
 
 
 
 

askcct@fullerton.edu
  

 
 
 

ed.fullerton.edu/cct/
 

September '18
 

Titan future teachers:
 A community of educators

 

Titan Future Teachers is
dedicated to supporting CSUF

students’ journey to the
teaching profession. Through
participation in our program,

future educators will be a part
of a supportive community as

well as obtain the resources,
knowledge, and skills they

need to feel abundantly
prepared to enter our

teaching credential program.
 

To officially join the 
 Titan Future Teachers

community, please send
an email to

askcct@fullerton.edu.
Visit bit.ly/TFTUpdates

 

Staff Updates
 The CCT is excited to welcome Heather

Terry as our newest advisor! She is our
Recruitment and Retention Coordinator,
and her efforts will focus on finding future
teachers across campus and supporting
their pathway to a teacher credential
program. Heather was previously the
Admission and Academic Advisor in the
Department of Elementary & Bilingual
Education. Come by and say hello!

 

Heather 
Terry

 

Francisco
 Vazquez

 

We also warmly
welcome our new
student assistant,
Francisco Vazquez
to the Center!
Francisco is in his
first year at CSUF
and is excited to
become a high
school Spanish
teacher.  Welcome
to the team!

 

Rho Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma Society International, a society of
women educators throughout the United States and other countries, has a
$600 scholarship available for women pursuing elementary or secondary

education teaching as a profession.
  

The deadline to submit all paperwork is October 15, 2018. The recipient,
chosen by a scholarship committee, will be presented with her award at a

dinner meeting on November 14th. 
  

For the scholarship application and/or any questions, please reach out to
Sumi Arnheim at dkgsumi@yahoo.com.

 

Scholarship
Opportunity!

 

Delta Kappa Gamma Scholarship
 

Are you looking to get involved in the College of Education? Are you good at 
marketing and social media? The Education Inter-Club Council is currently 
looking for a Director of Public Relations! 

  
The Director of Public Relations is responsible for updating and maintaining all social
media of the organization and the CSUF website page for EICC. They will manage the
design and ordering of marketing/promotional items. In partnership with the Director 
of Administration, prepares EICC Executive Board business cards. The Director 
of Public Relations can serve as the Chair of a communication sub-council if 
needed and approved by the Chair. The Director of Public Relations will work 
closely with the Director of Event Planning to market events hosted by the 
organization. Throughout the year, they will serve as the liaison for outside 
organizations to ensure and enhance communication. 

  
This position does receive a stipend for each semester of service. If you are interested,
please feel free to contact Yvette Parian at chair.eicc@gmail.com. 

Needed: EICC Director of Public Relations
 

Save the Date for Education Week  
November 13-15, 2018

 http://ed.fullerton.edu/events/ed-week.php


